PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Racine County Economic Development & Land Use
Planning Committee of the Racine County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 6:00
p.m. on Monday, February 15, 2021, in the Ives Grove Office Complex Auditorium, 14200
Washington Ave., Sturtevant, WI regarding proposed revisions to the Racine County Zoning
Ordinance, including but not limited to Shoreland Zoning, in order to comply with all State required
regulations of Wisconsin’s Shoreland Protection Program outlined in Wisc. Admin. Code Natural
Resources Code NR 115 and in Wisc. Statute 59.692. These ordinance revisions will repeal and
recreate portions of Chapter 20, Zoning of the Racine County Code of Ordinances.

A copy of the proposed ordinance amendments are available for public view before the hearing
date in the Racine County Development Services Office at the above address, from 8:00 a.m. to
12:00 p.m. and 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding holidays or online at
the Racine County website https://racinecounty.com/government/public-works-and-
development-services/development-services.

This location is handicap accessible. If you have other special needs, contact the Public Works
and Development Services Department at (262) 886-8440 (www.racinecounty.com).

Publication Dates: February 3 & 8, 2021

Qe s

Julie A. Anderson, Director
Public Works & Development Services Department




